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3 October 2022 
 
Mr D Brownjohn 
Guildford Lions Club 
 
 
 

Thank you from the Royal Surrey Charity 
 

Dear Dave 
 
On behalf of The Royal Surrey Charity I am writing to thank you for the very generous 
donation of £1000 which was given by the Guildford Lions Club in memory of our late 
Queen Elizabeth II, who was the patron of the Royal Surrey County Hospital. It was 
so very kind of you to think of us for this very special donation.  We are so grateful to 
you for your support, please accept this letter as receipt of your kind gift.  
 
The area you have chosen for this donation is to support is our new Cancer and 
Surgical Innovation Centre.  We are very excited about this ambitious development 
that will be enable the Royal Surrey County Hospital to build upon its expertise 
across a wide range of surgical specialties in robotic surgery, enhance its theatre 
capacity and improve patient experience. Thank you for helping to support this very 
exciting new project. 
 
At The Royal Surrey we are dedicated to providing the best possible care, equipment 
and facilities for patients, their families and our staff and this would not be possible 
without the support we received from associations like yourselves. 
 
Thank you also to you and Barry for coming to the Royal Surrey for a cheque 
presentation and for us to say thank you in person last week.  It was lovely to meet 
you both and hear about the wonderful work of the Guildford Lions Club and ways in 
which you are supporting local project and charities like ourselves, in particular 
Momentum who are supporting a project for our children’s ward at the Royal Surrey. 
 
It would be lovely to come and visit you at some point or meet up again to see if there 
are more ways that we could work together in the future. 
 
Once again, from us here at the Royal Surrey Charity thank you for your donation 
and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sandy Lowry 
Community & Events Fundraising Manager 


